
 

  

  

  
 
December 1, 2018 

  

Dear Mayfield Residents, 

  

Hello fellow Mayfielder's this is Mayor Christensen AKA Santa's Captain in Mayfield during 

the Christmas season. As you probably know, every year Santa Claus visits each home in 

Mayfield on Christmas Eve early before our little ones go to bed and delivers a bag filled with 

Christmas treats. This is a tradition that has been going on for well over 50 years and it is 

our desire as a town council to continue this great tradition.  So we’re looking for a few good 

men (5-7) to help with this endeavor.  It’s a great service project.  If you are or know 

someone who would be interested in bringing and seeing joy in the eyes of children of all ages 

in Mayfield, please contact me at 435-340-1330 or Catherine at the Town Hall.  The time 

commitment is from about 5 pm until around 8pm on Christmas Eve. 

Santa Claus and his helpers will once again be making a special stop in Mayfield on Christmas 

Eve. If you would like Santa to stop by your home please have your porch light on between 

5:00 p.m. and 8:00 p.m. 

We are also having the Christmas Light Contest on Sunday evening, December 23rd at 6:00 p.m. 

Have your lights on for a chance to win a $100.00 gift certificate and 

 much more. 

The Mayfield ward Christmas Party will be held on December 3, 2018 at 6:00 p.m.  Everyone is 

invited. 

Thank you all!  May you have a blessed holiday season! 

  

  John Paul Christensen, Mayor 

  
  
  

    

   

   

   

  



  
  

 

 


